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Thursday, 14 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

BOOK FAIR 
 
Exciting news!  

We are delighted to inform you that a Scholastic Pop-Up Book Fair will be held at Bellenden 
from Friday morning on the 22nd March to Thursday morning on March 28th. This will take place 
in the school hall or, weather permitting, in the playground. 

The Scholastic Book Fair offers an extensive selection of books suitable for children of all ages. 
We believe that fostering a love for reading is crucial for our students' academic success and 
personal development, and this book fair provides an excellent opportunity to encourage a lifelong 
passion for literature. 

To make the purchasing process convenient for parents and guardians, you can pay for your 
child's book purchases in the following ways: 

 Cash (please preferably bring change as we have limited availability for providing change 
on-site) 

 On your phone, by scanning a QR code 

 Book Fair Gift Vouchers: Pre-purchase vouchers online at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-
vouchers and you will receive the voucher in an email which can be printed and given to 
your child – much safer to carry than cash! Vouchers can be purchased up until midnight on 
the day before the collection of the Book Fair. (Please note that any remaining balance on 
the vouchers cannot be redeemed or given back in change.) 

Thank you for your continued support in promoting literacy and a love for reading among our 
students. If you have any questions or require further information about the book fair, please do 
not hesitate to contact the school office. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Scholastic Book Fair! 

Mr T Gibbs 
English Lead & Assistant Headteacher 
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